
Christina Wilson & Jordan Pinch​
711 Woods Edge Road,​
Mount Brydges, ON​
N0L 1W0​
 

March 10, 2025 

Strathroy-Caradoc Committee of Adjustment​
 

Subject: Request for Approval to Resubmit Minor Variance Application (A1-2025) (Report 
BBP-2025-15) – 711 Wood’s Edge Road 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing to formally request approval to resubmit my Minor Variance Application (A1-2025) 
without incurring additional fees. The revised submission would address only the open-air 
accessory building, effectively separating this matter from the broader concerns of the original 
application. 

Given that this adjustment narrows the scope of the request rather than introducing new 
elements, I believe it is a reasonable approach that aligns with the intent of the minor variance 
process. The goal of this resubmission is to facilitate a more straightforward review while 
ensuring compliance with municipal regulations. 

I respectfully ask the Committee to consider allowing the resubmission of this revised 
application without additional fees, as the request does not introduce new variances but rather 
refines the scope of the original application. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and am happy to 
provide any additional information needed. 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina Wilson 

Owners: Christina Wilson & Jorden Pinch​
711 Wood’s Edge Road​
Mount Brydges, ON 


